
TechnipFMC Donates $1 Million to Support Hurricane Harvey Relief Efforts

August 31, 2017

LONDON & PARIS & HOUSTON--(BUSINESS WIRE)--Aug. 30, 2017-- TechnipFMC (Paris:FTI) (NYSE:FTI) (ISIN:GB00BDSFG982) (NYSE and
Euronext: FTI) announced today a donation of 1 million dollars to the United Way of Greater Houston to support the work being carried out across
Houston and Gulf Coast communities to assist in the recovery from Hurricane Harvey. This effort supports our fundamental belief of sustainability and
is in-line with the company’s long-term commitment to the United Way.

Doug Pferdehirt, CEO of TechnipFMC stated: “Our priority is to support our colleagues, families and neighbors across the Gulf Coast region who have
been impacted. This donation to the United Way of Greater Houston reinforces our commitment to the communities in which we live and work. Our
management team is supporting our employees affected by this terrible event while we continue to assess the situation. I am tremendously proud of
the solidarity shown by all our people to support those in need”.

TechnipFMC has more than 4,500 employees in the Gulf Coast region.

About TechnipFMC

TechnipFMC is a global leader in subsea, onshore/offshore, and surface projects. With our proprietary technologies and production systems,
integrated expertise, and comprehensive solutions, we are transforming our clients’ project economics.

We are uniquely positioned to deliver greater efficiency across project lifecycles from concept to project delivery and beyond. Through innovative
technologies and improved efficiencies, our offering unlocks new possibilities for our clients in developing their oil and gas resources.

Each of our more than 40,000 employees is driven by a steady commitment to clients and a culture of purposeful innovation, challenging industry
conventions, and rethinking how the best results are achieved.

To learn more about us and how we are enhancing the performance of the world’s energy industry, go to TechnipFMC.com and follow us on Twitter
@TechnipFMC.

 

View source version on businesswire.com: http://www.businesswire.com/news/home/20170830006323/en/
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